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Dear Golf Outing Sponsor:

The Huron Valley Chapter of Credit Unions will host its annual Golf Outing on Monday, June 25, 2012 at the Polo Fields, Washtenaw in Ypsilanti, MI.  Below you will find several sponsorships opportunities and we’re always looking for prize donations.  

The sponsorships are listed below and will be recognized in the day’s program.

     Event/Lunch Sponsor - $1,250:  Receive recognition with signage on course and in carts; also        

                                                            includes two golf registrations.  After lunch you’ll have time to              

                                                            address the attendees before final prize payout.  
     Breakfast Sponsor - $250:  
Receive recognition with a large banner at breakfast.

     Midway Snack Turn - $200:  
Receive recognition with a large banner and have a representative 
                                                       
greet the golfers.

     Beverage Cart - $325: (2 available):  Have a representative of your company ride along to offer 

        words of  encouragement to those on the course. Signage   

        provided
     Hole Sponsor - $100: (14 available):  We’ll provide a sign to be placed near the tee box.

     Putting Green Sponsor - $125:  
Have your representative speak with the golfers and pass out     

                                                          
 information as golfers warm up in the morning and/or utilize the   

                                                          
 green during the day for a contest as golfers are passing by. 
Hole-in-One Contests – Sponsored by Washtenaw Federal Credit Union (Win $10,000 or one of three other great prizes on the par 3 holes)

If your company would like to sponsor one of these contests by donating prize(s) please contact us.           

     Longest Drive - (men/women)

     Closest to the pin - (men/women) this hole will be shared with one of the hole-in-one prizes.

     Closest to the line – Combined men/women

We are also in need of prizes for our lunch time raffle.

Please feel free to contact me at 734-484-5100 extension 11 for additional information or to reserve your sponsorship.  To make sure everything is in place we are requesting sponsorship to be in by June 11th.  On behalf of the Huron Valley Chapter Golf Committee, thank you for your past support and we look forward to seeing you on June 25th.  Sponsorships are on a first come basis.
Sincerely,

Greg Gurka

Greg Gurka
HV Golf Committee 

